


New Ross Parish, Church of St. Mary & St. Michael  
 Parish Office Opening Hours: Monday to Friday 10.30am to 2.00pm.  Closed Holy Days & Bank Holidays.  Wide range in stock of Mass Cards, 

General Cards & Gift Ideas for all occasions. Mass Cards (signed) are also available in Cooney’s & Ryan’s Funeral Homes.   
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PARISH INFORMATION…… 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL—NEW ROSS:   085 8313073    

Radio & Live Stream Mass:  104.7FM & New Ross Parish Website 
Live Stream, Saturday Vigil @ 6.00pm & 10.00am Daily including 
Funeral Masses. 

Mass Bookings:  From Thursday 1st July we will be taking mass 
bookings up to and including December 2021. 

Next Weeks Readings: FOURTEENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY 
TIME  Ez 2:2-5. Ps 122, R/ v2.2 Cor 12: 7-10. Mk 6:1-6 

Confessions:  Saturdays after 10.00am Holy Mass & before 6.00pm 
Holy Mass. Mon — Fri on request after 10.00am Holy Mass.       
Please notify the priest before Mass in the Sacristy. 

Meals on Wheels:  Avail of our high quality meals available 5 days a 
week. To order just call 051-445711, St. Aidan Centre, Cross St. 

Safeguarding Representative:  Mairin Jackson - Contact No: (051) 
421348 - Any queries in relation to working with children or                  
adolescence within our parish please contact the above. 

Bethany Bereavement Support:  Bereavement Support available 
by telephone Please ring 087 3846577 if you need support. 

Weekly Collection and Supporting the Parish:  If you would like to 
register as a friend of  New Ross Parish Church St. Mary & St.                  
Michael and support the weekly envelope collection please call to the 
parish office for details.  During this unique period when normal                
services are not possible, we suggest that weekly envelopes be               
deposited in the letter box at the Parish Office or at the allocated           
collection boxes at the main entrance of the Church.                       
Collections: 20th June 2021 @ € 1485.60 (172 No. Envelopes).    
Alternatively you can donate via. The Ferns Diocesan Website 
(www.ferns.ie) by clicking the big pink button.  Thank you for the   
support.   Please make all cheques payable to St. Mary & St.         
Michael Parish Church New Ross.  Thank you for the support. 

Users of the Legion of Mary Pastoral Centre:  The Parish Pastoral 
Centre in Michael Street will be the venue for all bookings previously          
accommodated in the Legion of Mary Hall. This arrangement will      
commence if and when all restrictions on internal gatherings are lifted.  
The hall in Michael Street School affords the space for greater 'social 
distancing'.  We hope all groups will adjust to the new location without 
too much difficulty. 

Parish Mobile  
 087 1212 707 

info@ 

newrossparish.ie  
www. 

newrossparish.ie 

Visit us on 
Facebook/New 

Ross Parish 

Parish Office 

051 421 348 

Priest on Duty  
051 421214 (24 Hr) Please follow HSE Guidelines & Stay Safe when entering all Parochial Premises 

Date  Time   

Sat 26th June 5.00pm   

 6.00pm Ellen & Jim Ryan, Irishtown Anniversaries 

Sun 27th June 9.00am Joey & Aileen Warren, Cross Street Anniversaries                

 10.00am Mrs Brennan, Irishtown                                                       
Margaret & John Maddock, The Bullawn 

Anniversary               
Anniversaries  

 11.00am   

 12.00 Noon Rita Byrne (Nee Moran), Bosheen                                                    
JJ Conway, Cluain Fada 

Months Mind 
Months Mind 

Patron Sunday 3.00pm     
Live Stream 

Prayers for Our Deceased Loved Ones   

Mon 28th  June 10.00am Mary Ryan, Charleton Hill Anniversary 

Tues 29th June 10.00am John, Eileen & Brendan Butler, Newtown Anniversaries 

Wed 30th June 10.00am Intentions of the People                                                      
Pat, Annie & Eamon Dunne, Upper Mary Street 

                                           
Anniversaries 

Thurs 1st July 10.00am Mass Offered                                                                               
Bridget & Frank Royce, Dublin 

Anniversaries                 
Anniversaries                                             

Fri 2nd July 
10.00am Jim Redmond, Pondfields 3rd Anniversary 

Sat 3rd July   10.00am  Parish Mass Association. - 

ANNIVERSARY  PRAYERS:   We pray for the soul of James & Mary Whelan, Ryleen and deceased family members & Bridget Somers, Charleton Hill 
who’s anniversaries occurs around this time. 
 

BAPTISMS: We welcome into our Christian community baby Aoife Eleanor Doyle, Knockmullen House, Madison Ellen Murphy Duffin, Cluain 
Húighéad, Jayden Redmond, Chambersland, Anna Maria O’Leary, Mountgarrett & Alfie John O’Leary, Greystones.    
Baptisms will be celebrated every weekend during June 2021 at the following times Saturday @ 1.00pm, 2.00pm & 3.00pm & Sunday @ 1.00pm, 
2.00pm & 3.00pm. Max. 6 people can attend. Please contact the Parish Office to make booking. Copy of Birth Certificates are required for the       
candidate.  Photo ID also required for the person making / requesting the booking.       
                                                                                                                                                                    
 

Should you wish to have a loved one included in this section, please contact the Parish Office with the details by the previous Wednesday before 
2.00pm.  

New Ross Parish Community strives to be a  welcoming, life-giving PEOPLE, nourished by FAITH, WORSHIP   
of God and SERVICE of all in the example of Jesus Christ. 

Sanctuary Lamps                         
Intentions:                             

Available @ €10.00 per week.  
Commencing Saturday @ 6.00pm.                    

Our Lady’s (Left):                                     
Norah Barrett 

 Altar (Centre):                                             
Thanksgiving 

 St. Joseph’s (Right) 
Available 

RADIO MASS 104.7FM MASS & LIVE STREAM ON PARISH WEBSITE.  

2021/2022 Contribution                 
Envelopes will be               

commencing                                     
Sunday the 4th July.  

Envelopes are now ready for        
collection at the Parish Office 
by all our Parish distributors 

for their areas                 

Thank You 

Confirmations 2021 

Parents Meeting & Confirmations will be celebrated on two weekends in                    
September according to the following plan detailed below:  

Programme of events in Church:                                                                      

We will be in contact with parents regarding preparations that can be made at 
home. Each child will be accompanied by four family  members only                 
(this number will be increased if restrictions are lifted). Seating will be allocated 
by lottery and social distancing arrangements must be strictly followed. 

Families required with school going children to 
host foreign students attending local schools for 
the school term or a school year, excellent rates 
paid, if interested contact John at 0863200630                                  

or email info@sepagency.com. 

  Marian Pilgrimages have released their pilgrimage      

schedule for 2021 & 2022 to Lourdes,                                                       

Medjugorje, Fatima, Italy & Holy Land                                                                      

For more information or to register your interest                                     

please visit www.marian.ie or ring                                                                                 

Marian Pilgrimages on (01) 878 8159 

FERNS DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK 4TH JULY 2021 

As you know, with current restrictions, capacity at Mass is very restricted and 

Knock Basilica is limited to a capacity of 200 people at present.                                 

Therefore, the Pilgrimage for this year will follow the same format as last year 

with a virtual pilgrimage for the diocese.   

 

The Pilgrimage Mass will be streamed online on the website 

www.knockshrine.ie/watch-live and on the Knock Shrine Facebook page.  

Ceremonies will begin at 2.30pm.  

Bishop Brennan, Bishop elect Ger Nash and myself will be                                       

present for the ceremonies in Knock 

Gerry O’Leary, Knock Pilgrimage Director.   

Communions 2021 

        

 

 

 

 

    

 

         

Please note that this plan is subject to the Public Health Guidance at the time of 
the planned ceremonies. The Numbers attending will probably be the same as 
last year, i.e. the candidate and four family members.  

Group allocation will be notified through School 

 Ms Raftice Mr Kehoe 

                                                  

Ms Whelan  Ms Foskin Ms Brazil 
Preparation 

Meeting     
Parish Church 

Tues          
7th            
Sept 

Wed                   
8th                    
Sept 

Thurs                  
9th                    
Sept 

Wed                 
22nd                  
Sept 

Thurs                
23rd                  
Sept 

Meeting Time 7.00pm 

Confirmation 
Date Sat 11th Sept Sat 25th Sept 

Confirmation 
Time 10.00am 11.15am 12.30pm 11.15am 12.30pm 

 Sacraments 

 

Meetings                
@ 7.00pm in The  

Parish Church 

First Communion 
Mass Saturday    

 Date Date 

Mr. Roche 

Tuesday 17th         
August 

21st August 
@11.00am 

Ms. Fitzpatrick 

Wednesday 18th   
August 

21st August            
@ 12.30pm 

Ms. Mahony 

Wednesday 25th 
August 

28th August           
@ 11.00am 

THE NEWLY REFURBISHED PARISH OFFICE AND SHOP 

                                                                           Courtesy of Mary Brown Photography                                                                                                                                    
The official blessing and opening took place on Monday 14th June. 
The new layout provides us with a larger office and shop, together with 
two meeting rooms, a storeroom and a kitchenette. 
We hope you will find the facilities more convenient and we welcome 
you to visit at your ease. 
Local historian Jim Sutton writes that this building has played a central 
role in the history of the town. 
It was built in 1782 by a Mr. McCormack, who, during the 1798 Battle 
of Ross, acted as a messenger for General Henry Johnson. 
It has had a varied history ever since. 
It functioned as a church and meeting place for various Protestant  
Groups. The founder of the Methodists John Wesley is recorded to 
have preached there. 
It became part of the Tottenham Estate, as was the present site of the 
Parish Church. 
The building was semi- derelict in the 1940s/50s when Father Pat Doyle 
enlisted the help of the youth of the time and the restored the hall for 
local use. 
It then became THE LEGION OF MARY HALL, where meetings and social 
dancing and children’s plays took place. 
 

Some years ago, the Parish Office was transferred from the Presbytery 
to the hall and a shop for religious items was opened. 
 

With an increase in the demand for those services, it was decided some 
months ago to extend the facilities to take in the whole building. We 
hope you like the result.                                                                                     
Larger meetings will now be held in the hall in Michael Street Pastoral 
Centre 


